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City of Mission Viejo 
Memorandum 

 
 
 
Date:    April 18, 2024 
 
From: City of Mission Viejo – Department of Public Works 
 Mark Chagnon, Director of Public Works (949) 470-3091 
 
Subject: Amendment No. 1 - RFP for Environmental Consultant Services for 

Preparation of Environmental Documents For Mission Viejo Site 3 
 
        
 
The following change is hereby made with regard to the scope of services: 
 
Please delete the following four biological focused surveys from the scope of work: 
 
Plant 
Gnatcatcher 
Vireo 
Crotch Bumblebee 
 
Due to the need to commence these surveys prior to the proposed contract award date, the City 
has initiated these under a separate contract with Glenn Lukos Associates. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 

           
            

Mark Chagnon 
Director of Public Works 
 
City of Mission Viejo 
200 Civic Center 
Mission Viejo, California 92691 

 


